
Mrs Maria Jay  

OUR AMAZING FAMILY ON WORLD BOOK DAY! 

 CONSULTATION  

EVENING  
Thursday 22nd March 3.30 p.m.—8.30 

p.m. You have received letters about this. 

Please make sure you return the appoint-

ment slip as soon as  possible.  

    There will be a Book Fair available  

during the evening in the hall.  

     Remember to discuss your child’s      

targets before consultation evening.     

LEARN ENGLISH 


